
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, September 19, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: French Bread Cheese Pizza  
 Chicken Nuggets  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Caden Strack    
     

 
1. Do you want a pizza party in your advisory? Show Gurrie that your advisory rocks by 

winning the Annual Canned Food Drive contest. The advisory with the most items will 
win a pizza party. Donate non-perishable food items in your advisory’s designated 
box.  Items will be donated to the St. Cletus Food Pantry helping those in our 
community. St. Cletus always needs canned and boxed food, but also consider bringing 
paper goods, toiletries and diapers of all sizes.  Please be sure to check the dates on 
your packages or cans.  Expired food cannot be accepted and will not count towards 
your advisory total.  We ask you PLEASE do not open bulk or packaged items for sanitary 
reasons. We are also looking for Gurrie students who would like to help deliver the food 
to St. Cletus after school on TODAY AND TOMORROW.If you are interested in helping 
and receiving service hours, see Mrs. Rupert in Room 109 or Ms. Zalewska in Room 208. 
 

2. Attention Students:  There is a home girls basketball game after school TODAY.  The 
concessions stand will be open.  Stop by for some pizza and treats. 
 

3. Attention Bike Riders 

If you ride your bike to school, please remember the following safety rules to ensure 

you are safe and do not put yourself at risk of being injured by a car or other issue.  

-Do not text and ride your bike. Just as with driving a car, you need to be focused on 

where you are going and what you’re doing so you see everything around you like cars, 

other bikes, pedestrians, and other items that you might hit, or be hit by.  

-You need to stay on the side of the street and out of the middle. You should not be 

riding individually or in a group in the middle of the street.  

-Do not assume that a car or other vehicle sees you. You need to make sure you’re safe 

and that they see you before you ride across an intersection, etc. There are many 

distracted drivers on the road – be sure they see you.  

-Be safe and be sure you are aware of everything around you. 

4. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.   Please bring your chromebook and something to write with.  
Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  See everyone 
Friday! 



5. Attention students interested in joining the Gurrie Activity Council.  Our first meeting 

will be held of Monday, September 23rd, in Mr. Sullivan’s room after school from 3:15 to 

4pm.  See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions. 

 

6. This Friday during 8th grade lunch Campbell and Tommy will be selling Candy, chips, and 
drinks. 
There will be Arizona Arnold Palmer’s for $1.50 
Candy for $1.00 
Chips for $0.50 
All profits from the sales will be going to St. Jude’s Children’s Hospital. We will be selling 
at 8th grade lunches on most Fridays throughout the year. Be sure to bring your money 
tomorrow! 
 
 

 
 


